
**IMPORTANT-PLEASE READ** 
2021-22 Registration Information 

Online Registration in Infinite Campus Has Opened 
 

It’s that time of the year again!! Time to register your child for the 2021-22 school year.  Here is some 

important information regarding Online Registration and the Balanced Calendar.   

• ALL students, existing and new, must register online for the next school year.  This includes students 

who will be attending Shaw Middle School.   

• Online Registration allows parents to update addresses, phone numbers, health information and 

emergency information. STEP-PARENTS DO NOT HAVE GUARDIAN RIGHTS TO COMPLETE 

REGISTRATION. 

• For CURRENTLY enrolled students, the link to Online Registration is through the Parent Portal on 

Infinite Campus.   If you have lost, can’t remember, or have not activated your account, please call the 

office for assistance.  

• If you have a sibling (kinder or first grade) to enroll for next year, please make sure to add that child 

when you complete the registration for current students. Please DON’T go through the generic WCSD 

online registration link, use the link in the Parent Portal. Registration for kinders/first graders will 

not be complete until parents bring the Original Birth Certificate, Immunization Records, and Proof of 

Residency to Jesse Hall beginning MARCH 1, 2021. 

• If you know of parents who will have a Kindergartener or First Grader new to the WCSD, please let 

them know they will need to complete the KINDERGARTEN ONLINE REGISTRATION and the parents 

must bring the Original Birth Certificate, Immunization Records, and Proof of Residency to Jesse Hall. 

Registration is NOT complete until the documents are presented to Jesse Hall.  

• If you don’t have a computer at home, there is a computer at school available for parents to use from 

8:00 am to 4:00 pm. There are public computers also available at Washoe County Libraries, Boys & 

Girls Clubs, and Nevada Hispanic Services.  

• Please call the office to let us know if your child is not attending Jesse Hall Elementary next year. If your 

child will be attending another WCSD school, please contact that school to let them know.  This will 

facilitate the transfer of your child’s records. However, you will still need to complete the Online 

Registration Process.  

• If your child belongs to two households, only one parent will have the link on Infinite Campus to 

register for school.  Please have the other parent contact the office to review and update their 

information. STEP-PARENTS DO NOT HAVE GUARDIAN RIGHTS TO COMPLETE REGISTRATION.  

• If your child is on a variance to Hall, you will need to re-apply in May for a variance for next year. 

Variances are reviewed annually based on teacher allocations from the district. 

• Jesse Hall will follow the Balanced Calendar next year.  The first day of school will be Monday, Aug.9.  

On the back of this flyer is the 2021-22 calendar.  

• THE DEADLINE TO COMPLETE ONLINE REGISTRATION IS FRIDAY, MARCH 12. Please contact the office 

at 425-7755 if you have any questions or need assistance.  


